
Club Managers Message 
 

 

 

We have been blessed in this year of the Rooster to have fantastic weather with only a few cold days and a reasonable 

amount of rainfall.  Our golf course condition mirrors the weather with our course being in really good condition for 

this time of the year.  We will work hard to keep it our best condition possible through the rainy season. 

 

Our tournament schedule will begin on April 14th as we travel to Foshan to play Foshan Golf Club in our first interclub 

event of the year.  Foshan will come back to Harbour Plaza on the following Thursday, April 20th for our return match.  

Additionally on Saturday, May 20th we will host our first Medal Event of the year.  Please look for event details and sign 

up with the Front Desk, Starter, Lilian Li or Laura Li.   

 

Please see our 2017 Club Tournament Schedule and make plans to enjoy some great events. 

 

Date Event Golf Club 

April 14, 2017 Interclub Championship (Harbour Plaza VS Foshan) At Foshan Golf Club 

April 20, 2017 Interclub Championship (Harbour Plaza VS Foshan) At Harbour Plaza Golf Club 

May 20, 2017 First Medal Event At Harbour Plaza Golf Club 

November 11, 2017 Club Championship At Harbour Plaza Golf Club 

December 9, 2017 Couples Club Championship At Harbour Plaza Golf Club 

 

We are also pleased to announce that we will open our “Outside Grill Area” at the course shelter adjacent to the 19th 

Tee Box beginning May 1st daily from 8:00 AM-5:00 PM. This convenient area is perfectly situated to quickly serve you 

great grilled items such as Breakfast Sandwiches, Hot Dogs and Cheeseburgers together with our weekly specials.  Our 

Gallery Restaurant will serve our same great products for you to relax and enjoy inside the Club. 

 

One final reminder concerning one-some and two-some play:  We are fortunate to have 27 holes and the ability to 

allow one-somes and two-somes on the course.  Our Club Rules however, clearly state that one and two ball matches 

have no standing with three and four balls having priority at all times.  That simply means that threesomes and 

foursomes are under no obligation to allow smaller groups to play through, even though most of the time smaller 

groups are accommodated.  If you play in one ball or two ball groups please be aware of this when you play. 

 

We are off to great start to the year and look forward to seeing you at the club. 

 

With Best Regards 

 

Tim 


